

October 18, 2021

                               HOUSING AUTHORITY OF BALTIMORE CITY
Dear Residents:
Due to the prevailing Covid-19 pandemic which has impeded physical engagement, another follow-up Residents Community/Zoom Meeting is being scheduled for residents of the Douglass Homes Development, members of the development management staff, and staff of the HABC Energy and Environmental Programs Department. This meeting will help prepare residents in anticipation of impending Billing Statements coming soon. 


  WHAT IT MEANS
Because the meeting is meant to share information, provide further clarity and offer opportunity to comment, ask and answer all relevant questions, all residents are encouraged to log in. Please come prepared to participate and leave adequately informed and empowered to saving energy and curbing utility costs. 

  WHY YOU SHOULD ATTEND THE MEETING
The Energy Team at the Housing Authority of Baltimore City (HABC) will present an overview of excessive consumption billing as well as Energy Conservation Tips. Tools and techniques will be shared so that HABC and Residents together will begin to curb energy costs. If you are interested in hearing more about Energy Conservation and how to use electricity within your specific allowance, please join us on the following date:
	
Meeting Date: Thursday, November 18 ,2021 at 5:00pm
Join Zoom Meeting
          https://us06web.zoom.us/j/9414918235?pwd=emxrK2pIMnl0VTNlR05UaFZpYjE1Zz09
or use

 ZOOM MEETING   ID:  941 491 8235
 ZOOM MEETING   PASSCODE: 4891136
***** We will be giving out incentives to all who attend *****




If you are a person with a disability and are unable to comply with the requirements of the notice or letter or do not understand the contents of this document, you have the right to ask HABC to make a reasonable accommodation for you. To make such a request, please contact your Asset Manager.  To use the Maryland Relay, dial 711 or 1-800-201-7165.
Sincerely
Housing Authority of Baltimore City



